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March 5, 2015

Developers and Residences of Draper
WaterPro, Inc. Service Area

RE: Tariff Filing with Public Service Commission of Utah

We are required to notify our customers of any proposed changes to our Tariff (fee schedule) prior to
filing an amended Tariff with the Public Service Commission of Utah (PSC). We notified you back in early
January of these changes. At our last hearing with the PSC it was noticed that we had left off a few
changes and were ask to notify you once again of the correct changes. All changes to our Tariff are
underlined and are as follows:

Hot Tap Inspection $50.00 per visit

Fire Line Inspection $50.00 per visit

Engineer Plan Review Fee $650 plus S0.50/foot over 500 feet of pipe
Engineering Fee $580.00

We will be filing these changes with the PSC shortly asking for approval of the above fees and to update
page 6 of our Tariff which will reflect these changes. You will be able to see the complete notice of the
amended Tariff filling on our website www.waterpro.net

You are also welcome to attend the hearing once it has been set by the PSC and that information will
also be on our website. All hearings are on the fourth floor of Heber M. Wells Building at 160 East 300
South in Salt Lake City, Utah.

Should you have any concerns or questions regarding the above please do not hesitate to be in contact.

Sincerely,,

Darrin L Jensen-Peterson
CEO / General Manager
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